ATTACHMENT 2

4rus

construction, inc.

September 29, 2021

Attention: Ms. Naz Mokarram, Project Manager (naz.mokarram@costamesaca.gov)
Public Services Department, City of Costa Mesa
Cc: Janet Zuazo ( janet.zuazo@costamesaca.gov)

Seung Yang ( seung.yang@costamesaca.gov)

Subject: PUB Construction Inc. Letter of Bid Withdrawal
Project: Jack Hammett Sports Complex Parking Lot and ADA Upgrades Project #21-05

Dear Ms. N. Mokarram,

PUB Construction Inc. had initially submitted a Bid Amount of $ 1,757,917.56 via Electronic
PlanetBids on Tuesday September 28, 2021 at 10:00 AM.

After our thorough review and assessment of our bids, it was discovered that some of the Bid
ltems that have been estimated/calculated found clerical errors that will potentially affect cost
impact and profit.

Due to these clerical errors and in accordance with requirements specified in California Public
Contract Code Section 10767, PUB Construction Inc. hereby withdraws the bid effective on
September 29, 2021.

Pub Construction Inc. is requesting Public Services Department, City of Costa Mesa to provide
a Letter of Acceptance with regards to Pub Construction Inc. withdrawal of the Bid.

Our sincerest apologies for any possible inconvenience this may pose.

Thank you,

Chris Yi, President
PUB Construction, Inc.
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